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Traffic Advisory 
Collier Boulevard (S.R./C.R. 951)  from U.S. 41 to just south of Beach Resort Drive WILL BE CLOSED TO both 

NORTHBOUND AND SOUTHBOUND TRAFFIC BEGINNING ON FRIDAY, JUNE 27 AT 7 P.M. AND 

CONTINUING THROUGH MONDAY, JUNE 30 AT 5 A.M., weather permitting, to allow crews working on the U.S. 41 

and S.R./C.R. 951 Intersection Capacity Improvement Project to place drainage pipes under the roadway across the Collier 

Boulevard travel lanes. Detour signs will be posted to direct both northbound and southbound traffic to Triangle 

Boulevard during this needed construction work.  Access to all businesses in the area will be maintained.  Business 

access signs will be posted.  The speed limit has been reduced to 35 mph in this area during the construction project. 

 Law enforcement officers will be present in the construction zone and assisting in directing traffic, as needed. CAT 

buses will be following the posted detour route. All bus stops will be functioning as normal, but riders should expect 

some minor delays. For additional information, visit the CAT website at colliergov.net/CAT, or call 252-7777, or e-mail 

alttransmodes@colliergov.net. 

  In addition, electronic message boards, lighted arrow boards, advance warning signs and barricades are being used to assist 

travelers in the area.  Travelers who do not have a destination in this vicinity may want to seek an alternate route.  Please 

drive with caution. EXPECT DELAYS. (Diagram of detour is below.) 
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